

2021 Ski Trip

PRINCIPAL Mrs S. Kapsimalis

Dear Parent/Caregiver,

The Years 10 & 11 Ski Trip for 2021 will take place from Sunday 25th July to Wednesday 28th July 2021.

Interest in the 2021 ski trip has been very strong and we are now in the position to take deposits from interested students. Due to the cancellation last year, both Yr10 and Yr11 will have an equal opportunity to attend the trip this year.

The cost of the trip will be \$950, which while I understand is expensive, is what it costs to engage in this activity but does include everything, that is, transport, 3 days skiing, equipment hire and lessons, accommodation and all meals (apart from the trip down and back). The deposit required is \$200 to be paid ASAP.

We leave from the school on Sunday morning the 25th and return around 9.30 on Wednesday evening. Full details will be provided in due course.

This deposit does not automatically mean you will be able to attend student behaviour and performance throughout the year needs to be appropriate. This excursion requires a level of responsibility on the part of students in order for it to run smoothly. Numbers may be limited so to guarantee a place students need to act quickly.

If you have any questions you can call Mr Slater at the school or e mail me at peter.slater@det.nsw.edu.au

Yours sincerely

Mr P Slater Head Teacher/H.S.I.F.